
 

 
 

 

 

 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 

Collaboration Head: Mrs A Webb * Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Year 4 - Walk Around Aldershot for History 

 

This half-term in history, the children are learning all about the impact of the army on 

Aldershot.  

 

To support the children with their learning and to allow them to see historical memorials in 

person, we will be going on a local walk around Aldershot on Thursday 1st May 2025. 

 

There is no cost to this trip to you and the children will leave and return from school as part 

of the regular school day.  

 

Please make sure you have given permission for ‘local supervised visits’ on Arbor so that 

your child can attend with us.   

 

Please let us know immediately if you do not give permission for your child to attend with us. 

We hope that everyone will be able to experience this event.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Year 4 Team 

 

 


